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Board Meeting Highlights 
November 5, 2019 

 
 

 Student Board Representative Madison Bavaro reported on events taking 
place at Escalon High School. 

 Superintendent Costa reported on the EUSD Communication Survey. 

Superintendent Costa reported the board should have received the annual 
Williams Report for Dent Elementary.  

The Van Allen Elementary well drilling is complete and tow the well needs to 
be hooked up to Van Allen’s water system.  

CFW is completing the district facilities plan to determine the amount of a 
potential bond measure for EUSD.  

Superintendent Costa participated in interviews for 20 Stanislaus County 
Single subject teacher candidates.  

John Lial, Director of MOT is compiling information on upgrading the track 
and football field.   

The Leadership Team worked on a “Communicating During an 
Emergency” sheet.  

 Principal’s reported on events taking place at their sites.  

 The board approved the consent agenda.   

 The board approved resolution 19-20-08 to continue Joint Powers 
Authority Membership School Project for Utility Rate Reduction The 
board approved the 2019-20 unrepresented public disclosure.  

 The board approved a salary increase for the unrepresented employee 
groups (Confidential, Classified Management and Certificated 
Management).  

 The board approved Collegeville and Farmington Elementary 5th grade 
students to attend an overnight field trip to the U.S.S. Hornet in 
Alameda, CA. 

 The board approved for district coaches to attend an out of state 
conference.  

 The board approved the updated stipend positions at Escalon High 
School.  

 The board approved the Superintendent’s Contract.   

 Superintendent Costa presented the CSEA Proposal for negotiations.  


